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June 18, 2019 

Midway University & Hamline LLC 
Midway Amoco BP 
1337 University Ave. W. 
St Paul, MN 55130 . 
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Mr. Khaled Aloul, 
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In accordance with condition #1 of your City of Saint Paul Gas Station and Cigarette Tobacco 
licenses, you are hereby requested to provide a copy of continuous, uninterrupted video footage 
from all camera views of your camera surveillance system for the following period 

Wednesday, June 12, 2019 from 2:30 p.m. until 4:30 p.m. 

A Department of Safety and Inspections representative will arrive at the above address location 
on Wednesday June 19, 2019 at 4:00 p.m. to pick-up the requested copy of video footage. 
Failure to provide the requested copy of video footage at this time may result in adverse 
licensing action. 

Please contact me with questions. I can be reached at (651) 266-9132 

Respectfully, 

d«« 
Eric Hudak 
Licensing Manager, Department of Safety and Inspections 

Cc Kris Schweinler, Sr License Inspector 
Therese Skarda, Asst City Attorney 
Rob Stanway, Saint Paul Police Department 
Aloul Khaled, 231 105" St E Bloomington MN 55420 

An Equal Opportunity Employer 

EXHIBIT 

(3 


